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Mike Hood has been in the field of education for 12 years.
He spent his first six years at Westside Christian High
School in Tigard as an athletic director and physical
education teacher. During his time there, he coached
multiple sports including basketball, golf, tennis, and
volleyball. For the past six years he has coached youth
basketball and taught physical education and health at the
middle school level. Prior to his experience in education,
he coached college basketball at Portland State University
spending four years with the women’s basketball program
and two years with the men’s basketball program. Mr.
Hood played college basketball at University of California
Irvine. He lives in Philomath and is married to the love of
his life, Heidi. Their daughter, Jordyn, will be a freshman
this fall at PHS and their three younger sons, Isaiah, Luke,
and Caleb, will soon follow. 

Mike Hood hired as new vice principal, athletic director 

Girls track and field wins State Championship
The team defends their title in back-to-back victories

Graduation won't be
live-streamed
The PHS administration
announced that the
graduation ceremony will
not be live-streamed this
year. Although streaming
was available during
COVID, it is cost-
prohibitive to do so this
year. We look forward to
celebrating the seniors and
their accomplishments.



June
8                        Seniors Last Day

9                        Senior Breakfast 7:15 to 8 am in Auditorium 

9                        Seniors Check Out, Parade of Grads, Pictures, Grad Rehearsal

10                       Graduation 11 am at Clemens Field

16                       Last Day of School

Dates to Remember




Senior dates 
and deadlines
Check the website for a full
schedule of senior events and
deadlines.

The registration form for the
Senior All Night Party is also on
the PHS website.

Students are expected to return their school-
issued Acer Chromebooks and corresponding
chargers at the end of the school year. For seniors,
Chromebooks must be returned no later than
Thursday,  June 8 by 3 pm. For freshmen,
sophomores and juniors, Chromebooks must be
returned no later than the last day of school.
Students are encouraged to return their
Chromebook and charger as soon as school work is
finished for the year to  the Philomath High School

Return Chromebooks to library

PHS Art Club students
presented a $245 check to
Philomath Community
Services Tuesday morning.
The club raised the money in
conjunction with the Culinary
Arts program. Art students
made and sold ceramic bowls
and the culinary arts students
made soup to go in the bowls. 

library. 
Parents/guardians with
questions may email
Ashley Folgate, district
media specialist:
ashley.folgate@philomath
.k12.or.us 

Art Club donates to Philomath Community Services

ASB makes pancakes for students

Senior Abigail Brown, junior Ava Theurer and
senior Grace Bennet work the griddles
Wednesday. Students were greeted with
pancakes and sausage in front of PHS.

https://www.philomathsd.net/philomath-hs-home/studentlife/senior-spotlight
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezq5DXt5trfkKHC72Qs9YRxSGe2sBgQj8ThtJVaQk3ZFeTmg/viewform


541-754-1276 | CorvallisClinic.com

SPORTS PHYSICALS 
for Philomath area high school
and middle school athletes

Friday, June 2nd, 2023, 1 to 3 p.m.
Philomath High School Auditorium
First hour for Philomath students only

Sponsored by The Corvallis Clinic Orthopedics
and Sports Medicine Department in partnership
with the Philomath High Schoool Booster Club.



Annual Talent Show kicks off Homegoing Week 
Junior Kayli Blake took first place in the annual
talent and lip sync show Tuesday hosted by
ASB. Senior Ellie Morales and the Marshmallows
came in a close second. There were more than
10 acts, including lots of talented musicians, a
few teacher acts and the Little Warrior
preschool. 



Powder Tuff and luau dinner held Thursday night

Dave Dunham mans the BBQ for the
luau Thursday night.

Thursday night ASB hosted Powder
Tuff with a luau following. In Powder
Tuff, boys play volleyball by class.
The sophomores defeated the
juniors in the championship game.
They faced the staff team  Friday
morning.



Field Day caps off fun-filled Homegoing Week
A big thanks to ASB students and advisor Dave Dunham
for putting together a great Homegoing Week. The
sophomores defeated the staff in the Powder Tuff
game. New Vice Principal and Athletic Director Mike
Hood was a great addition to the staff team. After the
game, students enjoyed a fun-filled field day.



A T H L E T I C S  &
A C T I V I T I E S

Girls - 3.84 GPA, 1st in 4A
Boys - 3.81 GPA, 1st in 4A

3.58 GPA, 19th in 4A

3.41 GPA, 13th in 4A

3.15 GPA, 18th in 4A

3.49 GPA, 12th in 4A

Track and Field (League: Oregon West Conference)

Girls Tennis (League: Special District 2)

Boys Tennis (League: Special District 2)

Baseball (League: Oregon West Conference)

Softball  (League: Oregon West Conference)

2023 Spring Academic All-State

Basketball players
selected for all-stars
Congratulations to Abigail Brown, Ty
May and Cole Beardsley for being
selected to participate in the Senior
Basketball All-Star Series.

FamilyID open for Fall
Sports Registration
Parents can now register students for
fall sports. Go to the athletics page
on the PHS website and click on
"Register an Athlete."
or
Click on the link below
https://www.familyid.com/organizati
ons/philomath-high-school

https://www.familyid.com/organizations/philomath-high-school


Track and Field State Championships
The PHS girls track and field team placed first at the State Championships
at Hayward Field at U of O last weekend. They scored 90 points beating
runner-up La Grande by 27 points. The boys team placed fifth with 43
points.


